Our constitution itself is fairly standard. The aims are as discussed at the first meeting. The financial year chosen is 1 July to
30 June with the AGM set for around September. The committee will consist of up to 8 people with the usual convenor,
secretary and treasurer. The power to set membership fees is initially vested in the Committee and afterwards amended as
necessary by the AGM. The Steering Committee has set the fees at the following for the 1996/7 financial year -

Individual/Family - $20-00
Student/unwaged - $10-00
Newsletter only - $10-00

We hope you think these amounts are reasonable. They are certainly in line with other organisations that people belong to.
Membership fees are due soon so you can get out your cheque books out at the June or August meetings. We will have a form
to fill out when joining, just to give us some basic information about you.

The Committee has decided to give up having a Post Office box number. The expense did not warrant the use it got. In future
we will use the Convener's address - 37 Ellice St, Mt Victoria.

See you all at the forthcoming meetings.

Julie Middleton, Mount Victoria Historical Society, 37 Ellice St, Mt Victoria.

Steering Committee

Alan Olliver (Convener) PH 3851022 Jim Harper PH 3858377
Julie Middleton (Sec) PH 3851022 Euan Harris PH 3844770
Jo Newman (Treasurer) PH 3852254 Christine Marshall PH 3842513

Anna-Maria Sviatko PH 8016329

MOUNT VICTORIA HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Sunday 9th June at 3-00pm
Crossways, Brougham St

Movie Screening
Black and White Newsreels from the 1940°s, 50’s and 60’s.

All Welcome

For further information contact Euan Harris ph 3844770
or Alan Olliver 3851022

Sunday August 11th at 3-00pm
Crossways, Brougham St

Speaker - Bill Main, Director of NZ Centre of Photography

Topic - An Appreciation of New Zealand Photography.
(an illustrated talk on the history of photography in NZ)

All welcome, contact Alan Olliver ph 3851022




